RoON DESANTIS

(GOVERNOR

June 28, 2019

Mr. Mark Wilson

President

Florida Chamber of Commerce
136 South Bronough Street
Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Dear Mr. Wilson:

Thank you for playing a key role in the success of Florida’s historic business
development mission to Israel. This delegation strengthened an already unwavering
bond between Florida and Israel by establishing more than 20 strategic partnerships
and Memorandums of Understanding, holding a ceremonial meeting of the Florida
Cabinet, and meeting with leading Israeli companies.

[ promised to be the most pro-Israel Governor in America, and I am confident
that our efforts will serve as the prelude to future prosperity and partnership between
Florida and Israel. Returning to Florida, we bring with us prospects for investment,
high-wage jobs, water conservation and innovative ideas to keep our schools and
communities safe. We also carry with us a renewed belief that peace, freedom and
democracy are essential to our quality of life and are to be championed, cherished and
never taken for granted.

You have my best wishes for your continued success.
Sincerely,
Ron DeSantis
Governor
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